Leading Santa’s sleigh is tough!
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’/ ’ Supportmq epilepsy research is easy!

Please send in a blood sample on your dog for Dr. Ned Patterson’s Aussie epilepsy research study at the University of
Minnesota, and please make a tax deductible donation to Toby’s Foundation to continue to help us in the fight against
canine epilepsy. Please see the information below. Blood samples from affected dogs are particularly needed. If you have
any questions please visit our website and/or email us.

Your holiday donation in Honor of or in Memory of a beloved dog, a special friend, a relative or co-worker would make a
unique and meaningful gift while you help us support the research. An acknowledgement card will be sent to whomever
you specify.

RESEARCH NEWS: Three chromosome areas have been identified that may be related to contributing to epilepsy in
the Australian Shepherd breed. Please visit the Research page on our website or see our September 4, 2012 AussiE-
Update newsletter to read about this and other research news.

O § Toby’s Foundation — Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!

Submit blood samples: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm
Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm
Mail donations to: Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org e Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” Newsletter.



